NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

REGARDING CITY OF WESTON LAKES
PROPOSED 2025 - 2026 BUDGET

Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Weston Lakes, Texas will
hold a public hearing on the City’s Proposed 2025-2026 Fiscal Year Budget, on
August 26, 2025 at 6:00 p.m., at the Weston Lakes Country Club, 32611 FM 1093,
Weston Lakes, Texas. All persons desiring to be heard regarding said proposed
budget will be afforded an opportunity to do so. The proposed budget is available for
public inspection on the city website or by contacting the City Secretary via phone
(281) 533-0907 or email citysec@westonlakestexs.qov between the hours of 11:00
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Incorporated May 2008
City of Weston Lakes

PO Box 1082
Fulshear, Texas 77441

a.m. and 5:00 p.m. Monday and Wednesday.

Efica Molina\_,

City Administrator/Secretary



